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                      Date: 12.11.2024 
 
Request for Plant Donation for “Upvan Drive” at Muskan Home, Roop Nagar, Jammu, on Children’s Day 
 
Dear Staff, Students, and Parents, 
 
In honour of Children’s Day on 14th November 2024, we are pleased to announce a meaningful  
“Upvan Drive” at Muskan Home for the Mentally Challenged, Roop Nagar, Jammu. This special event will not 
only celebrate our young ones but also emphasize the importance of environmental stewardship and 
community care. 
 
Through this initiative, we aim to instill values of responsibility, compassion, and ecological awareness in our 
students. Each child will be encouraged to "adopt" a plant they bring, taking on the role of nurturing and  
caring for it over time, thereby learning the values of commitment and responsibility. 
 
How You Can Help: 
We kindly request each student and staff member to bring one sapling or small plant of their choice to 
contribute to this green initiative. These plants will be lovingly placed at Muskan Home, and our children will 
engage in a hands-on planting experience, learning to connect with nature and understand the significance of 
giving back to the community. 
 
We hope that through this collaborative effort, we can make a positive impact on both our environment and 
the lives of the residents at Muskan Home. Let’s come together to make this Children’s Day a memorable and 
impactful occasion, teaching our students the joy of growing and sustaining life. 
 
Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation. 
 
 
 
Warm Regards,  
  
Ruchi Chabra 
Principal   
Delhi Public School Jammu 


